
 
Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

December 4, 2018 

Workshop Meeting 

 

8:00AM 

 

 

Administration 

 

Administration 

 

 1: Discussion with Bill Keethler of 201 Corridor Management, LLC. 

  Mr. Keethler presented some maps and discussed the future of the Carriage trails project.  

 

 2: Meeting Room Update  

 The renovations are moving along as scheduled and we will have a new and improved Meeting 

Room in January 

  

 3: Reminder: Township Association Christmas Party 

  The date is Thursday December 13, 2018 

 

Fire  

  

 1: Fire Department Christmas Party 

  The date is Saturday, December 22, 2018.   
 

 

 

 

Adjournment     

 

9:50am 


